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Ljubljana, 26 August 2010

PRESS RELEASE

The Embassy of the Republic of Turkey is pleased to inform that
Slovene citizens, holding ordinary passports, have been granted visa
exemption for their visits to Turkey with touristic and business purposes
up to up to 90 days within 180 days starting from 25 August 2010.

The said visa exemption initiative is a consequence and clear
indication of high level bilateral relations based on friendship and mutual
understanding between Turkey and Slovenia, and will help boosting
social, cultural, economical and business bonds between the peoples of
Turkey and Slovenia.

Obviously, initial effect of the aforementioned visa exemption will
be on the visits of Slovene citizens to Turkey during 2010 FIBA World
Championship, which will be hosted by Turkey from 28 August to 12
September 2010.

In this connection the Embassy of the Republic of Turkey wishes
success to the Slovene National Basketball Team at the Championship.



